

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

May 20, 1946

Professor Viktor Hamburger Washington University

Dear Professor Hamburger:

By action of the Board of Directors, at a meeting held May 17, 1946, your salary was set at \$5,700 for the academic year 1946-47, effective July 1, 1946.

Your salary will be paid in ten equal installments, the first on September 30, and the last on Commencement Day. The Dean of your School will inform you regarding the dates when your attendance at the University is required.

Yours very truly,

ARTHUR H. CCMPTON

Chancellor.

A ssistant to the

Chancellor.